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Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 24th September 2021

28.9.21 New starters service 

at St Chad’s church 10.30am  

5.10.21 Topaz Class visit to 

the church as part of their R.E 

lesson 

Flu vaccinations   

6.10.21 Magical Maths 

assembly in school  

7.10.21 Parent Forum 3.00pm 

8.10.21 Sports Crew training 

at Brant Broughton for 6 KS2 

children  

12.10.21 Parents Evening  

3.30 –7.00pm (more details to 

follow)  

19.10.21 Harvest Festival at 

St Chad’s church 10.30am 

21.10.21 Last Day of term  

22.10.21 Inset day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been such a wonderful week, the children have settled into their 

daily routines and have produced some fantastic work. Next Tuesday at 

10.30am we are excited to visit St Chad’s church for the first time since 

the initial lockdown to celebrate all of the new children and families who 

have joined our school and be together as a school family to sing and 

pray.  

Last week was Election week and on Friday we held our School Council 

Elections where the children voted using a secret ballot after each 

candidate delivered a speech. Well done to all children who put 

themselves forward for the role. Here are our new School Council 

members of 2021-22: 

 

Amethyst Class have also applied for new jobs, been interviewed by 

myself and Mr Benton and started their new roles. Our Sports captains 

have already started to set up games for the children during lunch and 

playtimes.  

Clarification on food allergies  

To safeguard children and staff with allergies in school, the following 

foods are banned:  Nuts, coconut, egg, sesame buns/bread, kiwi. Items 

which ‘may contain nuts’ are allowed in school and items that contain 

cooked egg, such as cakes etc are allowed too.  

Polite reminder, our PE uniform is a white or blue t-shirt, black or blue 

tracksuit bottoms, leggings or shorts and a black or blue hooded jumper 

or school uniform jumper. It is not a non-uniform day. Please also remind 

your child to remove any earrings prior to coming to school.  

Have a great weekend!  

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding 

We are committed to 

Safeguarding young 

children. Our updated 

Safeguarding and Child 

Protection policy is on our 

school website. (TAB 

Parents/policies) If you 

have any concerns about 

the welfare of a child, 

please call: 01522782111.  

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is: 

96% 

Your child is expected to 

have at least 97% 

attendance and should aim 

for 100%, we will not 

authorise any holidays in 

term time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping safe in the sun!  Please ensure that your child brings the 

following into school every day: 

- A water bottle 

- A hat 

- Sun cream  

 



Let’s take a look at our learning this week … 

Topaz Class enjoyed using the greater than and less than symbols in maths, P.E with coach 

Hill and developed mouse skills in computing on the laptops.  

   

Emerald Class enjoyed using Publisher to create a poster in computing lessons, acting out 

Krishna in R.E whilst learning about Hinduism and creating mosaics with paint.  

  

Amethyst Class enjoyed investigating light in science, practising touch typing in computing 

lessons and discussing inclusion and barriers in PSHE.  

   

You can view more photographs on our school Twitter pages, Facebook and Instagram. 

‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’ 



 

 


